## DIOCESE OF GRAFTON

## FACULTY

WHEREAS WE

did lately receive a Petition from the Reverend Ronald Arthur Dyson, Rector, and the Churchwardens of All Saints' Church Kempsey, praying that we would by virtue of our Episcopal Authority, grant a Faculty for the articles mentioned below to be introduced into All Saints' Church at Kempsey

CARRYING BAG CONTAINING ONE 9 INCH CROSS AND TWO 3 INCH BRASS CANDLE-STICKS FOR USE IN HOME AND HOSPITAL COMMUNIONS - INSCRIBED AROUND BASE OF CROSS: "IN LOVING MEMORY OF MARTY CLARK, DIED 23.5.83"

WHEREAS

these articles appear to be fitting and seemly to be introduced into the House of God.

NOW THEREFORE, WE, BRUCE ALLAN by Divine Providence

BISHOP OF GRAFTON do grant this our

Faculty and give consent to the abovementioned proposal.

GIVEN UNDER our hand and seal this first day of September in the year of our Lord one thousand nine hundred and eighty five.

+ 1988)

Registered at Grafton Diocesan Offices on the day and year mentioned above, by me.